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21st June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
On Thursday 27th June at 9am we will be holding a Transition Coffee Morning for Year 2 Parents and 
Carers to support you and your child with the transition to Key Stage 2.                                
 
School staff will be there to provide information about classes, staffing and to answer any questions you 
may have.   
 
Lucy, our Education Mental Health Worker will be there to support with any worries you may have about 
your child’s emotional health and well-being. 
 
We will also have our Team Around the School Team who are able to support with a wide range of issues 
such as SEN, behaviour, routines, financial worries etc. 
 
This is a brilliant opportunity to support your child with the transition to Year 3 . 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Coyle 
Assistant Head Teacher 

mailto:admin.springwellpark@schools.sefton.gov.uk

